
 

 

 

Mark Wilson 
Case Team 
National Infrastructure 
Temple Quay House 
2 the Square 
Bristol BS1 6PN 
 
SENT BY EMAIL ONLY 
 
 

8 December 2020 
 
 
Dear Mr Wilson  
 
REF: TR030001 NMC 
Planning Act 2008: Application for a Non-Material Change to the Able Marine Energy  
Park Development Consent Order 2014. 
 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 20 November 2020 consulting the Lincolnshire Wildlife  
Trust on the proposed amendment to the above DCO.  I can confirm that we have no  
comments to make in this instance, however we would be pleased to remain a consultee 
for the case. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Clare Sterling 

Conservation Officer 




